
January 5, 2021 

Amended COVID-19 Temporary Policy Update – 

The number of positive cases of COVID in Saratoga County has rapidly increased and surpassed the 

previous numbers used in the amendment approved on 12/29/20.  To ensure the continued safety of 

our patrons and staff, this document is being amended to reflect current guidelines and best practices in 

conjunction with other libraries within the County and SALS.   As of Thursday, 1/7/21, library services 

will revert to Stage 2 of the Reopening Plan - Curbside Service, no public allowed in the building: 

We will remain at Curbside Services until further guidelines or governmental directives warrant a 

change.  The changes in service will be made at Director discretion, but the Board will be notified. 

Staff scheduling will be determined by the Director, but may include a decrease in hours to limit 

interactions.  Reverting back Stages may mean a decrease in service hours.   

 

Approved by Galway Library Board of Trustees 1/6/2021. 


